
 
 

 
 
 

 
M E M O R A N D U M    
 
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary, Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Sr. Assistant Registrar 
FOR: Professional Health Sciences Committee 
DATE: 30 November 2023 
SUBJECT: College of Medicine Future Academic Calendar Dates 
 
 
At its meeting on November 27, 2023, the Professional Health Sciences Committee reviewed a request from the 
College of Medicine to extend their academic calendar through summer 2028.  The committee has approved the 
dates as specified in the attached documents.  
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended. 


	TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary, Faculty Senate

